
From: Gatti, Belinda 
Sent: 10/7/2011 9:47:47 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: PG&E AL 3216G/3859E 

Thanks John. I thought I was losing it. 

From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) [mailto:J8HS@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, October 07, 2011 9:45 AM 
To: Gatti, Belinda 
Subject: RE: PG&E AL 3216G/3859E 

Belinda 

I just found out that we have not filed it yet. The group responsible has been tied up on some other 
issues. However, I have strongly urged them to get it out ASAP. I apologize for the delay and will get 
you an advance copy as soon as it is ready. I had seen drafts so it should not take much to get it 
finalized. 

From: Gatti, Belinda [mailto:belinda.gatti@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, October 07, 2011 9:14 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: RE: PG&E AL 3216G/3859E 

Hi John, 

Did PG&E ever file that supplement to the Tax Act Memo Account Advice Letter? It might be that it's 
sitting on someone's desk somewhere and I just haven't gotten it. Or worse, it got lost in my in-box 
somewhere. If so, could you send me an electronic version? 

Thanks. 

Belinda 

SB GT&S 0438938 
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